Dear Parents and Carers,

A very warm welcome to Class 3. We are really looking forward to teaching the children this year
and to meeting you all in due course. Attached to this letter you will find the topic organiser
outlining the work we will be doing this half tferm. As you can see, our Topic is 'Local Hero' plus
‘Wakefield and Scarborough’, and any books/resources you may have at home connected to this
would be gratefully received. We also attach an overview for the year. Do note that this is a guide
only!

Here are some bits of information you might find useful...

e C(lass 3 start time is 8.35am. We come in through the double doors at the back of the
school. We dismiss at 2.35pm from the same doors. Please line up outside Class 2 so that
we can dismiss the children to you.

e We will give children pens/pencils efc., so they do not need to bring in items like this from
home.

e Homework will be given out on Friday and should be completed and returned to school the
following Wednesday. Look out for a yellow book with the homework sheet and spelling
sheet etc. stuck in. It will usually consist of 10-15 spellings to learn, times tables to learn,
a piece of maths and/or a piece of English (which may or may not be connected to the
topic). Look out for reminders/extra information on the homework sheet each week.
Sometimes homework is given over a 2-week period. We will always make this clear on the
homework sheet. On the inside cover of the homework book you will find the log-in details
for TTRockstars, which children should spend 10-15 mins on per week at home as part of
their homework.

e PE will be on Monday and Friday. Kits should be worn to school on those days. See
homework sheet Week 1 for full details. Outdoor Learning will probably be on a Tuesday
(just need to finalise this). Please send your child in their outdoor PE kit on this day
AND send a pair of wellies in a named carrier bag which can remain in school if possible.

e Reading books should go home every night. When your child has completed the book
please sign the reading record. Please do feel free to comment in the reading record book
should you need to. Our Teaching Assistant will change books put into the box in the
classroom every Tuesday and Thursday.

e Please use MyEd for any monies which need to come into school for any reason (trips,
clubs etc).

If you have any queries, questions or feedback, please do not hesitate to come and see us, or use
the feedback box on the homework sheet. Finally, we always welcome help in the classroom, so do

please let us know if you would like to join us for whatever time you can spare.

We look forward to meeting you soon.
Kind regards,

Karen Gibbings and Samantha Hughes



